
11.12.23 

Good afternoon,  
 
I'm so pleased to let you know that I have recovered from surgery and am now back in 
school.  I planned with Ms Storey to spend today in school working with small groups and 
catching up with the children.  It has been so brilliant spending time with them and hearing 
all of their exciting news.  It sounds like they have been busy in my absence! 
 
I kept up to date with what was going on while I was at home and all reports told me that 
the Nativity performance was a really special event.  A massive well done to all of the 
children and a huge thanks to the adults who worked so hard to make it happen.  Thank you 
as well to all who attended - I know it means so much to the children to see a loved one in 
the audience supporting them. 
 
This week, as is tradition in the week before Christmas, we have a particularly packed 
timetable!  
 
Tomorrow we will travel as a school to Truro where we will enjoy the pantomime (Peter 
Pan) at the Hall For Cornwall.  I know this is a real highlight of the school year and we are all 
very excited. Please make sure children are in school on time as we need to be boarding the 
coach before 0900 in order to arrive on time.  Please remind children of expectations for 
school trips - they will be representing our community and I know they will do it brilliantly. 
 
On Wednesday KS1 will take part in the Christingle service (pupils only to this event) at the 
church before heading back to school to enjoy our annual Christmas lunch.  Mr Ayre will also 
be leading festive games during the extended lunchtime. 
 
On Thursday it is the KS2 carol concert - this does not involve Amber Class but I know they 
will send their support and best wishes to all siblings and friends involved. 
 
On Friday, we may have a particularly special visitor coming into school - more on that later 
in the week! 
 
Thank you, have a great week. 
 
 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 
 


